22nd July 2005

To

Claire McCarthy,

90, Bellevue Apartment

Wisconsin
Dear Claire,

With the New Year approaching, it is time to express our heartfelt gratitude to loyal customers such as you for their continuing support. In these times of competition, where people are constantly changing loyalties, it is really a pleasure to be able to serve such a faithful customer like you.

It is customers like you who enable us to become the best in the industry. We are eternally thankful for your valued comments and suggestions that have helped us grow into what we are today.

On this occasion of the New Year, I take this opportunity to wish you and your family the very best in life. Here’s praying that all of life’s joys, successes and contentment be with you in the next year and looking forward to your continued support and patronage in our business.

Yours sincerely,

Judy Fowler 

